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The meeting of Student Grievance Committee was held todaY: It was from the point of view of 

Organizing a Self-Defense Workshop. It was presided by Dr. Baviskar. The following members 

were present for. the meeting: 
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Agenda Item: 

Organizing a Self Defense Workshop, 

The meeting was caJiled to order at 3.00pm by the Chairperson. The Secretary read out the agenda item~ 
which was a request from the student body to organize a self-defense workshop. 

The Chairperson invited the Director, Physical Education to present their views on the matter. The 
Director explained that self-defense is an essential skill for all students, especially in the current times 
where incidents of violence and harassment are increasing. They mentioned that a self-defense workshop 
would teach students the necessary skills to defend themselves and increase their confidence. 

The Student Representatives supported the Directors's views and explained that many students, especia~ly 

female students, feel unsafe on campus and are afraid to walk alo'ne. They mentioned that a self-defense 
workshop would help students feel more secure and confident. 

The committee discussed the matter at length and considered various options. It was decided that a self­
defense workshop would be organized for interested students. The workshop would be condu~ted by the 



Instructor and would cover the basics of self-defense, including techniques to escape from holds and 

grips, and strategies to stay safe. 

The committee also discussed the need for the workshop to be inclusive and accessible to all students, 

regardless of their physical abilities. The Instructor assured the committee that the workshop would be 

adapted to accommodate students with disabilities. 

It was decided that the workshop would be held in the month of September and would be open to all 

students. The committee agreed to promote the workshop through various channels, including social 

media and notice boards. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4.00pm by the Chairperson. 

Secretary, Student Grievance Committee 


